
MESSAGE FROM THE MAYOR 
“Hoping everyone had a joyous Christmas and Happy New Year! 

Our new City Council member, Jake Mann, will be sworn into office at 
the January 10th Council meeting.  Welcome aboard Jake! 

I’d like to correct the list of Dive Team members noted last month… 
Our Dive Team volunteers are: Roy Akins, Matt Laine, Matt Parker, Matt 

Shoemaker, Mike Hicks, Vivian Sheffield, Ben Brault and Tony McDonald.” 
    

                                            Glenna McClure, Mayor 

 
 

Thank you to everyone who helped make a Merry Christmas 
for our local families and children. 

Gifts for 53 kids were provided by our community. 
In addition, 22 families received food baskets to supplement 

the pantry for holiday break. 

NEW FLAGPOLE in CITY PARK 
Recently, our Public Works crew installed a new 
and improved flag pole down at the Park.  It’s 

nice to see the flag flying in our City 
Park while driving down Main Street. 
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CALENDAR 
 

WEDNESDAY, January 10th   
Urban Renewal Dist Mtg–6:15 pm 
City Council Meeting – 6:30 pm 
 
MONDAY, JANUARY 15TH    
MLK Jr. Day - CITY HALL CLOSED 
 

SURPLUS VEHICLE FOR SALE 
The Public Works Department has the 

following for sale: 
2000 Chevrolet C25 Pickup 
The pickup does not run.  Please 

contact City Hall to make an 
appointment to look it over. 

 

Deadline to submit a written bid: 
4:00 p.m. on Wednesday, 

February 14th 

RIGGINS COMMUNITY CENTER GETS NEW FLOORING 
Recently, the Salmon River Senior Citizens were awarded a grant to 
make improvements to the Community Center.  A portion of these 

grant funds were used to install much needed flooring in the  
dining area downstairs.  Special thanks to our Senior Citizens!! 

DOG LICENSE TAGS 
expire every year 
on December 31st. 
Cost is MINIMAL! 

 

Only $5 for male, $7 for female, and 
 $3 for spayed female 

 

 
DID YOU 
KNOW…  

E-BOOKS are 
available through 

our Library. 
Check with Susan! 

 


